August Newsletter ®

Welcome to our August newsletter, the summer
holidays may be over, but the family fun continues
with the Tapton Lock Mini Festival!




TAPTON LOCK MINI

TV
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We're delighted to bring you this one day mini festival at Tapton Lock Visitor Centre on Sunday 8th
September. Take part in our art workshops, have a go at canoeing, take a narrow boat ride and
watch our new promenade theatre piece - it's all FREE!



https://junctionarts.org/whats-on/tapton-lock-festival/

MONTHLY COSY CRAFTS

Cosy Crafts is a friendly place, where you can enjoy free crafts and refreshments in
Chesterfield. Join us at West Studios on the last Wednesday of the month, you can get creative

and meet new people



https://junctionarts.org/whats-on/cosy-crafts/

BE PART OF BRIGHT WINTER NIGHTS!

Opportunity

Bright Winter Nights

DEADLINE: MONDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER @ 9AM

We are seeking an innovative artist or collective to create a groundbreaking interactive outdoor
digital art installation. This installation will be a centerpiece for our upcoming event, Bright Winter
Nights, a celebration of technology, art, and community. The installation should captivate and
engage a diverse audience, encouraging participation and exploration.


https://junctionarts.org/whats-on/cosy-crafts/

FAMILIES TURN OUT FOR THE CHESTERFIELD
CHILDREN'S FESTIVAL 2024!

Thousands of families attended the second Chesterfield Children’s Festival at the end of July, with

children of all ages participating in the weekend's workshops and activities.


https://junctionarts.org/families-turn-out-for-the-second-chesterfield-childrens-festival/

VOLUNTEER WITH US!
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Help us to deliver engaging arts experiences, creating a better future for everyone through the
arts. Our volunteer opportunities are varied, no experience is necessary and you can fit it around
your existing commitments. Learn new skills, meet new people, develop your confidence and get

creative!


https://junctionarts.org/volunteer/

CRESWELL GETS MORE CREATIVE

It was a fab final day of our Creswell Gets More Creative project. It has been a joy to deliver and
wonderful to see our participants develop genuine friendships. Thank you to our funders, The
People's Health Trust.
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https://junctionarts.org/whats-on/creswell-gets-more-creative/

